
IN LOVING MEMORY 
                        OF 
SR. THERESA-MUTALE CPS 
 

14.07.1980 – 02.08.2021 
 

Sr. Theresa Mutale was born on 14.07.1980 at Henry Kapata in the Archdiocese of 

Kasama. She was born to Mr. Simon Bernard Mutale and the late Mrs. Lucia Mutale.   

She entered our Congregation on 28.03.2003 at Precious Blood Convent in Macheke 

and she was received into Novitiate on 15.10.2004. On 14.10.2006, she made her first 

Profession at Precious Blood Convent Macheke and on 06.12.2014 she made her 

perpetual commitment to God, at St. Andrews Parish in Bulawayo.   

Sr. Theresa Mutale, in her simplicity and childlike heart served God and His People 

for 14 years as a Missionary Sister of the Precious Blood.  She was a Primary School 

Teacher by Profession, she worked in different Mission stations which include 

Precious Blood House in Lusaka, Precious Blood Convent in Mungwi. Convent of Our 

Lady of Good Counsel, Bulawayo Zimbabwe and Precious Blood Convent, Riruta, 

Kenya.  Her last Mission was in Lusaka in Zambia where she worked as a Primary 

School teacher.  

Sr. Theresa Mutale gently and lovingly cared for the young children; she had children 

at heart and they were a source of joy and strength in her Missionary work.   

Sr. Theresa Mutale succumbed to Covid-19. She tested positive on the 1st of August 

2021. She was admitted at St Clare Clinic where God invited her back to the Heavenly 

Home in the early hours of 2nd of August 2021.  She will be greatly missed by many 

people she served both in Zambia and in Zimbabwe and by us her sisters. 

 

 

 

 

REST IN PEACE OUR BELOVED SISTER! 

 


